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Friday 16th March 2018


Music Celebration – Tuesday 27th March 9.00 am 


Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to invite you to a celebration of music on Tuesday 27th March at 9.00 am. Class 3 are coming to the end of their brass tuition as their main instrument for the year and will be performing a selection of new pieces. The performance takes place during their usual teaching time of 9.00 am – 10.00 am when Mr Eccles is in school. 
Next term Class 3 will be learning to play a new instrument – the ukulele, which we are very excited about. They will also be continuing with their brass instrument in readiness for Come and Play with the Halle on Tuesday 19th June (further details to follow). 

Mrs Spurry’s piano pupils and Mr Jacob’s guitar pupils will also be asked to perform short pieces.

Everyone is invited. It will be a lovely pre-Easter treat. We also have a similar musical celebration morning at the end of the summer term and Class 3 will perform the ukulele at the Summer Fair, so don’t worry if you can’t make it this time.

Yours sincerely






Mrs L Hesmondhalgh
Principal
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